

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

May 26 - June 2, 1972

CLINICAL CARDIOLOGY COURSE: The Council on Clinical Cardiology is pleased to announce a special "3 Days of Cardiology" course. The course is entitled "Clinical Decisions in Cardiology: Evaluation and Treatment of Patients with Coronary Heart Disease". The Program is being sponsored by Duke University School of Medicine and the North Carolina Heart Association. The course will be held August 16-18, 1972, at Myrtle Beach, South Carolina. Course directors are Dr. Andrew G. Wallace, Dr. David C. Sabiston, Jr., and Dr. James R. Morris, Jr. For additional information, contact the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

Clinical Cardiology, The American Heart Association, The Council on Clinical Cardiology, The American Heart Association announce a work shop on Cardiac Arrhythmias on June 8-11, 1972, at the Cavalier Hotel in Virginia Beach, Virginia. For the agenda and details on registration, contact the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

ARE YOU A RESIDENT OF SOUTH CAROLINA: If so, and you are pursuing a fulltime course of study toward the M.D. degree at Duke University School of Medicine, you should contact the Office of Financial Aid for more information concerning the \$500.00 per year available to you towards the cost of your education. Office of Financial Aid, 706 Davison Building, ext. 6649.

ARE YOU A RESIDENT OF CONNECTICUT? If so, you may be eligible for \$1,000.00 per year towards expenses while earning the M.D. degree. For more information, contact the Office of Financial Aid, 706 Davison Building, ext. 6649.